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Dear Parents/Carer, 
Year 6 Christingle Service 2017 

 
Christmas is rapidly approaching so we are beginning to organise activities to celebrate in Year 
6.  As part of our RE Curriculum, each year children in Year 6 take part in a Christingle service, 
which celebrates the work of The Children’s Society charity, who work hard in the UK to alleviate 
all sorts of barriers that children may face when growing up.  Prior to the service, children will 
make a Christingle and learn about the symbolism attached to it. 
 
This year, the service will take place on Tuesday 12th December at Christchurch, Matchborough 
Centre.  It begins at 1.45pm and family and friends are warmly invited to attend.  It is suitable for 
little ones, grandparents - in fact any family member who would like to come. Unfortunately, there 
are limited numbers so please could you fill in the slip attached and return it to school as soon as 
possible. There are only 60 seats for parents so seats will be limited to two per family and they 
will be allocated on a first come first, serve basis.  
 
As the service takes place during the normal school day, no special arrangements are required.  
Children will have their lunch and be registered for the afternoon as usual, then walk down to the 
church ready for the 1.45pm start.  The service lasts for an hour at most so children will be 
walked back to school for the usual end of the day, from where they will go home as normal.  The 
only thing required is a warm coat. 
 
If you would like to attend the service, please fill in the slip attached and hand it to your child’s 
class teacher as soon as possible due to the limited spaces. Tickets will be given out prior to the 
Christingle for parents who have a seat. Only these parents will be allowed into the church due to 
the health and safety regulations.  
 
We hope to see you there! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss L Davies  
Standards Leader, Year 6  

 
 

Year 6 Christingle Service 2017 - Tuesday 12th December at 1.45pm. 
 

Name of child:______________________________Class:__________________ 
 

□   I would like to attend the service at Christ Church, Matchborough and would like  

 
(please circle)          1          2      seats  

 
Name of parent:________________________Contact number:___________________ 


